
 

   

 

 

What are we learning in Nursery this term? 

Autumn Term 

September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers  

We hope you had a wonderful summer and that your children are enjoying being back in/starting nursery. 

They have settled in extremely well and it’s been lovely watching them play together and form new 

friendships. 

This term our first topic will be ‘All About Me’. Children will be encouraged to talk about themselves – their 

likes and dislikes, what they look like and what they are good at. We will also explore what makes us unique 

and different from each other. 

As we enter the season of Autumn we will discuss what we already know about Autumn and how the world 

around us changes during this time. We’ll enjoy using our senses outside to look for signs of Autumn and 

use stories such as ‘The Gruffalo’ and ‘We’re Going on a Leaf Hunt’ to further our understanding. 

We will also learn about the Harvest Festival and we’ll use a Farm Shop role play area to learn about 

seasonal vegetables and how they grow, as well as joining in with the whole school celebrations. 

Towards the end of the half term we will celebrate Diwali - the Festival of Light, and enjoy some fun 

Halloween activities. 

Many of the activities will be guided by the children by following their interests and suggestions. We will 

promote British Values and ask the children to vote on what they would like our child interest role play area 

to be.  

Other Information: 

If your child requires a hot school lunch then please let us know when you drop your child off in the morning. 

These cost £2.60 and can be paid on ParentPay.  

Fresh fruit snacks are available free of charge each day, as well as milk (including non-dairy alternatives) 

and water. If your child brings in a drinks bottle please make sure it has their name on it.  

Can we kindly ask if your child wears nappies/pull ups you please also provide disposable nappy sacks and 

wipes. Thankyou. 

 

 

 



 

   

 

 

 

If you have any queries or concerns please speak to a member of staff at drop off/pick up. Alternatively, 

you can message us on Seesaw or by emailing your child’s keyworker on their email address below: 

 

Gmiller@coppervalleyacademy.co.uk 

Tsymons@coppervalleyacademy.co.uk 

Sgates@coppervalleyacademy.co.uk 

 

Kind regards 

Miss Miller, Mrs Symons & Mrs Gates. 
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